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Sep 12, 2021

RE: SCS-20-0343R4, entitled "Anthropometric Study Of Human Ear: A Baseline Data For Ear
Reconstruction"

Dear Author,

Congratulations on the acceptance of your paper in Journal of Craniofacial Surgery. Your paper
has been forwarded to production to begin the copyediting process and proofs will be sent to you
for review and correction.

We are reaching out to your directly as a request from the editor-in-chief. Dr. Habal feels that
publication of your images in color will enhance the value of your paper. The responsibility of the
cost does fall to the author. Please do not respond to this email as our production team will be in
touch regarding this request. We hope that you will consider publishing your figures in color.

If color charges exceed your budget please directly contact the Editor-in-Chief, Dr. Mutaz B. Habal
at

mbhabal @verizon.net who will advise you further on the importance of color reproduction and will
discuss options with you directly.

https://www.editorialmanager.com/scs/
Your username is: indrilakhsmiputri

deded ek hk

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to the Journal of Craniofacial Surgery. We look forward
to seeing your manuscript in press in the near future.

With best personal regards,

Samantha Z Porter, .

Managing Editor

Journal of Craniofacial Surgery
https://www.editorialmanager.com/scs/




